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Comments: I do not support development of this mine site as it will severely impact access to hiking and biking in

the Big Hill trail system. Additionally, I do not appreciate having my drinking water be contaminated by their

mining activities. Outdoor recreation and clean water is what draws people to visit or move to Spearfish, let's

keep that in perspective when we are considering the long term damage that this short sighted company will do

to our area. It will ruin our outdoor culture that Spearfish is known for. 


